
 

 

Non statutory recommendations 

The following details the non-statutory recommendations of the Task Force of HIV 

Modernization: 

The Task Force on HIV Modernization developed two recommendations pertaining to 

completion of the work. 

•An extension of the deadline required by SB 284, in order to complete the work 

required to meet the mandates of the bill. The Task Force did not begintheir work until July 8, 

2020, due to challenges including the appointment of Task Force members and the COVID-19 

pandemic. 

•Recommendation: Completion of appointments to the HIV Modernization Task Force. 

Currently nine of the 15 possible appointments are serving on the Task Force. The Task Force is 

recommending additional members of the Task Force be appointed to represent segments of 

the LGBTQ+ community, women, people living with HIV, and sex workers to provide a broader 

spectrum of representation from the community. 

 


